
 
 

Sun Ave area lift station repairs, possible odors 
 
Kissimmee, FL (November 4, 2022) — Toho Water Authority (Toho) is announcing that the Sun Ave area 
lift station’s odor control system is currently not working optimally (see area map below). Repairs are 
expected to be completed by November 18. Schedules could vary according to weather and unforeseen 
circumstances. In the meantime, residents may experience possible odors. We apologize for this 
inconvenience and we thank you for your patience. Please call our customer service if you need any 
additional information at (407) 944-5000. 

### 
Established in October 2003 by a special act of the Florida legislature, Toho Water Authority (Toho) is the 

largest provider of water, wastewater and reclaimed water services in Osceola County. Toho currently 
serves over 150,000 customers in Kissimmee, Poinciana and unincorporated areas of Osceola County. 

 
 

 
 
 


